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Attn Rynd Smith
 
At the Prelimary Hearings Scottish Power Renewables offered that the Snape Maltings Concert
Hall was still available for the open  Hearings and I would ask you to seriously consider the use of
this offer rather than pursue the rather chaotic and ineffective internet hearings as
desmonstrated at  the meetings earlier trhis month, where internet cosistency , lost connections
and time lapse appeared to be a common problem and cause added concern for most of the
particpants.
 
Yours sincely
 
Piers Sturridge
 

 
Piers Sturridge
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